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Dear Senator Stoltze, thank you so much for taking a stand and doing away with the horrible film tax credit that only
benefits a select few here in Alaska. lam a SAG screen actors guild member and a member of IATSE local 44, everytime a
film of media job comes here to AK the corrupt people in charge of casting or production use there few chosen ones to
work , i have never in my 30 years of entertainment business seen such a corrupt system. So thank you for ending it and
hopefully Hollywood will stay of Alaska and we can get back to getting people good jobs that pay living wages. Thank you

Nicholas Danger



